

Hemdean House School Hemdean Road Caversham, Reading Berks., RG4 7SD Tel: 0118 947 2590 Fax: 0118 946 4474

Email: office@hemdeanhouse.co.uk

www.hemdeanhouse.co.uk

02 June 2017

Dear Parents

I have arranged for Year 2 and Year 3 to visit the WWF's Living Planet Centre in Woking to take part in a workshop which will complement their Forest School and Science topics this term.

The children will be taken on a nature trail through an urban apothecary garden, woodland and wetland areas. They will then take on the 'flower challenge' exploring the role of pollinators and designing their own flower, using shapes, colours and scents to attract their favourite pollinator. Finally they will explore simple ways of encouraging biodiversity at home and in their school grounds.

The trip will take place on Friday 7th July and we will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 2.45pm. Pupils should wear their PE kit and bring a waterproof coat in case of poor weather. The children should bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag which should include a drink and snack.

The cost of this trip will be £17.00 which includes the transport and guided activities. Please complete and return the consent slip at the foot of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Illingworth Year 2	
	WWF's Living Planet Centre – The Flower Challenge
_	e permission for my child to participate in bove visit on Friday 7 th July 2017.
	I enclose £17.00 being the cost of the trip.
	Please use my family account for payment of the trip.
	se indicate any medical details we should be aware of. If you prefer, these may be on a separate sheet.
Signe	ed Date